
 

 

Dean’s/DFA brands dairy, which supplies milk to our school district, has an issue with 
packaging products.  We will be receiving milk in a shelf stable package for the next few 
months.  This is regular milk that has the same flavor as the half pint containers we normally 
get.  It will be served cold and should not be consumed by students that are lactose 
intolerant.   


